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Land Allocations 
Further consultations. 
  
I had always understood that major development  
of any kind in or around motorway junctions was  
prohibited in the original legislation when the  
Motorway Network was first begun.  
  
This was to prevent the spawl of development  
throughout the motorway network.  Is this legislation  
still in force? 
  
If so then the allocationof land for development along  
the A590 corridor and at Junction 36 would be contrary  
to the original legislation and would be a return to the  
Ribbon Development of the pre-war years which was  
roundly condemned, and in my opinion rightly so, by  
planners ever since the 1940s. 
  
Alan Lord. 
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